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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 
 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 

 

FROM:   Keith Austin, Chief Road Construction Inspector 

 

DATE: September 4, 2015  

 

EVENT: Brookfield Estates Subdivision Street Repairs 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Boone County Resource Management, through contractor APAC Mo Inc will be performing 

repairs to roads in the Brookfield Estates Subdivision.   Repairs will be made to several roads in 

the subdivision:  

1)  E Brook Valley Dr 

2) S Lake Meadow Way 

3) E Silverbrook Rd 

4) S Blake Dr 

 

Work will be performed between the hours of 7:00 am and 7:00 pm and consist of some full depth 

replacement and some partial depth concrete patching.  Newly poured concrete will be required to 

cure for up to 7 days prior to traffic being allowed on it.   

 

Streets will not be closed during this work, but may be restricted to one lane.  After the concrete 

has cured, a chip seal treatment will be applied to act as a waterproofing layer and then a 2” 

asphalt overlay driving surface will be added.  The overlay will require a 3 to 4 hour cure time 

depending on air temperatures. 

 

 

The Department urges motorists to use caution in all Work Zones, and to find an alternate route 

when deemed necessary.  Thank you for your assistance while we improve your roads.  If you have 

any questions or concerns, please contact Boone County Resource Management at 573-886-4480.   

 


